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Press Release 
 

Florida Lacrosse News Announces First Annual Southern 

Region High School Lacrosse All-Star Game 

 

To Be Held Thursday, May 23rd 

Boca Raton, Florida, May 16, 2013:   

Florida Lacrosse News is proud to announce that we are sponsoring the first annual Florida 
Southern Region High-School Lacrosse All-Star Game for graduating seniors.  The game will 
be played on Thursday, May 23rd at the Saint Andrews school in Boca Raton and will start at 
7:00pm. 
 
The game features seniors from Districts 20 through 30, which encompasses the area from 
Vero Beach down to the Florida Keys on the East Coast.  There are 46 high schools that play 
lacrosse and each Coach has been asked to nominate a player from his squad.  The seniors 
who were voted as regional All-Americans are automatically invited, as well as Academic All-
Americans. 
 
Admission to the event will be $5 to attend. 


